
 

 

Thanksgiving Week 2024 Order Placement and Delivery Schedule  

     
 

 

To: NAN Customers  

Re: Order Placement Schedule and Delivery Schedule for the Week of Thanksgiving Day 2024 
 

 

NAN will be closed on Thanksgiving Day, Thursday November 28. Therefore, normal order placements 

and/or delivery days will change for most of our customers.  
 

**If you plan to close earlier than usual for your delivery day this week, it is imperative to 

contact your Customer Service Representative and/or your Driver no later than the day 

before delivery to let us know because closing earlier than normal could result in your 

delivery being postponed until the following week. **   
 

Following is the order placement schedule and the delivery route schedule for the week of Thanksgiving 

Day Monday November 25 through Friday November 29. 

If you are unsure of your route number, please call your Customer Service Representative OR, if 

you have a recent invoice, your route number can be found on the UPPER RIGHT-HAND CORNER of 

the invoice.  
 

 Usual Monday Deliveries:  

Routes 1A, 1B, 1C, 1D, 1E, 1F, 1G, 1I, 1J and 1P will order and deliver as normally 

scheduled. 
 

 Usual Tuesday Deliveries:  

 Routes 2A, 2B, 2C, 2D, 2H and 2M will deliver on Monday November 25th.  All orders for 

these routes MUST BE PLACED BEFORE 12PM ON Friday November 22nd.                                                              
 

Routes 2E, 2F, 2G, 2J and 2K will deliver and place orders as usual.   
 

 Usual Wednesday Deliveries:  

Routes 3A, 3B, 3C, 3D, 3E, 3F and 3G will deliver on Tuesday November 26th. All orders 

for these routes MUST BE PLACED BEFORE 12PM ON Monday November 25th.    
 

Routes 3H, 3I, 3J, 3K AND 3M will deliver and place orders as usual.  
 

 

 Usual Thursday Deliveries:  

Routes 4A, 4B, 4C, 4F, 4G, 4H, 4I, 4J, 4L and 4M will deliver on Wednesday November 

27th. All orders for these routes MUST BE PLACED BEFORE 12PM ON Tuesday November 

26th.    
 

 Routes 4D, 4E, 4K and 4N will deliver on FRIDAY November 29th. All orders for these routes 

MUST BE PLACED NO LATER THAN 12PM ON Wednesday November 27th. 
         

 Usual Friday Deliveries:  

Routes 5A, 5B, 5C, 5D, 5E, 5F, 5G, 5H,5I, 5J, 5K, 5L and 5M will deliver as normally 

scheduled. However, all orders for these routes MUST BE PLACED NO LATER THAN 12PM 

ON Wednesday November 27th.                                                                        

                                                                        

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving with your friends & family! 
 

Thank you for your continued support and loyalty. 

 


